
Dear APOA Members, 
 
The Congress committee was created with the Constitutional amendments 
passed in 2020. It is a standing committee of the APOA, and a very important 
one, as we have now committed to run an annual Congress from the year 
2024. Prior to this date the Congresses were run biennially under the aegis of 
individual chapters and Federations.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The committee has an elected Chair and comprises Congress Presidents of 
the two previous Congresses and the forthcoming Congresses. The committee 
is responsible for assessing the applications, planning, and implementation of 
the Annual Congress. The Presidential line, Secretary General and Treasurer 
shall be ex-officio members of the committee. The Congress Chair is a 
member of the Executive.   

With Congress President, APOA 2018, 
Prof Onder Aydingoz 

With Congress President, APOA 2021, 
Datuk Syed Latif Alsagoff 

 
The Congress committee has a 
huge amount of work to do to make 
t h e C o n g e s s e s a f t e r 2 0 2 4 
seamless and successful.  
  
Please work with and support us! 
  
David SK Choon  
Chair Congress Committee 
  

With APOA President, Prof Shoichi 
Kokubun, in Antalya, Turkey 


